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Memorandum 
 

To: J.J. Lewis, Superintendent & CEO 
From:  Lauren Jeffries & Leslie Sharma, Acting Co-Directors of Special Education 
Date: June 17, 2022 
RE: Community Advisory Committee Recommendations 
 

The El Dorado Charter SELPA’s Community Advisory Committee is a group formed to advise the Charter SELPA 
about the Special Education Local Plan, annual priorities, parent education, and other special education related 
activities. The CAC is designed to be a dynamic collaborative partnership of educators, parents, and community 
members. The CAC holds three business meetings annually to address topics of interest to families of children 
with disabilities and gather information to advise our Special Education Local Plan. CAC meetings are open to 
parents, family members, educators, agency representatives, and community members who are interested in 
supporting children with special needs. Every Charter School is entitled to have one CAC representative. A CAC 
representative must be appointed and approved by their Charter School’s governing board. The CAC committee 
should be composed of a majority of parents of children with exceptional needs. 
 
We recommend the following Learning Coaches be considered to represent Compass Charter Schools of the 
Community Advisory Committee: 
 

 Compass Charter Schools of Los Angeles 
o Barbara Baez (re-appointment) 

 Compass Charter Schools of San Diego 
o Alisann Iler 

 Compass Charter Schools of Yolo 
o Raven Gray 


